Drive EV2 project
Hi Mel,

Thanks for getting in touch and for your keen interest in EV charging. I am part of the Drive EV2 team that is managing the installation of 150 public electric vehicle charge points in Council owned car parks. 

The project team are preparing to undertake a site selection process for deploying these new charge points in Cornwall Council car parks. We can’t guarantee that every Council-owned car park will be suitable for a charge point but your suggestion will be considered as part of the site selection process. As part of the site selection process, we will commission an initial independent assessment of sites including the technical capacity to host. After this, in Spring this year, we will be in a better position to know what sites are suitable and hope to announce where this initial 150 public charge points will be located. 

Millpool car park is in our initial list for assessment and I will note your interest as part of the site selection process. 

Many thanks
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